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Dr. Howard Nevell,President 
University of Maine 
Orono, Maine 

Dear Dr. Nevell, 

December 20, 

On behalf of thousands of good taxpayers and church people of the 

State of Maine I wish to register our disapproval of the official sanction 

of the practice of homosexuals and their organized groups on the U of M 

campuses. 

Our attention has been called to the official sanction of •gay 

\ 
blades• through the Oscar Wilde Club, the organized homosexual group 

on your campus. I refer in particular to the Associated Press an-

nouncement of the <lane~ held for homosexuals on Friday evening, Dec. 14, 

at the Maine Christian Association house. 

More than the fact that the dance was "held", is our concern that, 

according to the announcement, the "gay leader" (and he didn't want to 

be identified) said that the University Administration and the Student 

Senate have given official recognition to the Club and to its acceptance 

as part of the social life of the University. To many people this 

brings forth feelings of deep disgust. 

Since the University r ece ives millions of hard earned tax dollars , 

this new report IS of concern to many citizens represented by the 

Christian Civic League. 
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"HOMOSEXUALS CANNOT REPRODUCE, THEREFORE THEY MUST RECRUIT". 

Keeping this in mind, if this type of action is college sanctioned then 

it could lead many innocent and unsuspecting young men on your campus 

to being recruited and enslaved into this group. 

It seems ironic that the dance was held at the Maine CHRISTIAN 

Association Home. The Bible tells us that God Himself rained fire 

and brimstone down on Sodom and Gomorrah for the grevious sin of 

homosexuality 

It is our hope and concern that the University of Maine will 

take steps to rescind any official recognition of these activities on 

campus and it will no longer be su~ject to even the implication that 

the University community approves of homosexuality. 

cc: Dr. Donald McNeil 
Chancellor 

Dr. Lawrence Cuttler 
Chm. of Trustees 

Sincerely 
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